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Memo 

  

To:  Jeremy Johnston, Planning Official 

From:  Jesse Cox, Environmental Health Supervisor 

Date:  Aug 6, 2019 

Subject: VA-19-00001 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Berlin Setback Variance. The parcel is on 

both the Snoqualmie Pass water and sewer systems, public health has no comment on the project. 


